
Stour Valley Community School 

20 March 2020  
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
Further to the email distributed yesterday morning, Thursday 19 March, detailing that all schools would 
be closed from Monday 23 March 2020, and the expectation for the school to remain open for the children of key 
workers and for those in various vulnerable categories.  
 
Yesterday evening the Department for Education published further clarification, as seen below, regarding key 
workers: https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/closure-of-educational-settings-information-for-parents-
and-carers/closure-of-educational-settings-information-for-parents-and-carers#critical-workers  
 
If you are a key worker and will require this service for your child/children, please respond to this email by 11am 
this morning, Friday 20 March, telling us what job you do and including the name of your child/children. We are 
expected to provide the provision from Monday 23rd March and so this is an urgent request for information.   
 
Kind regards  
 

 
Stour Valley Community School 
Cavendish Road | Clare | Suffolk | CO10 8PJ    01787 279342  
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